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ERRATUM 
 
 
Please take note that an error occured in the public notice that was published in 
the May 16, 2008 edition of this newspaper regarding the coming into force of the 
following by-law : 
 
RCG 07-016 Règlement modifiant le Règlement sur le régime de retraite 

pour les employés de Ville de Montréal, arrondissement 
Verdun (1488) 

 
That by-law was not registered on October 2, 2007 under the Supplemental 
Pension Plans Act (R.S.Q., chapter R-15.1) as previously indicated.  Contrary to 
the information set out in that notice, The Régie des rentes du Québec has yet to 
render its decision regarding the registration of amendments to the Verdun 
employee pension plan contained in by-law RCG 07-016.  That by-law is not yet 
in force and will only come into force after the required registration.  A further 
public notice will eventually be published to advise of the date of its coming into 
force. 
 
 
Montréal, February 20, 2013 

Me Yves Saindon, 
City clerk 

Le Devoir 


